
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 1, 2022 
 
 
Ari Nabi 
Zanko City 211C, EBL 
Erbil, Kurdistan  44001 
Iraq 
 
 
Dear Ari Nabi, 
 
On behalf of the Certification Body of the International Federation of Biosafety Associations 
(IFBA), we would like to congratulate you on your certification as a Certified Professional in 
Biorisk Management. IFBA’s certificants have achieved a high standard of excellence and 
international recognition among colleagues. We encourage you to continue to identify yourself 
as an IFBA certificant by displaying the attached certificate, carrying your “IFBA Certified 
Professional” card and wearing your new lapel pin. A copy of the logo for use on your business 
cards can be downloaded from the IFBA website. 
 
We hope you continue to enjoy the benefits of your certification and of membership in the IFBA 
certified professional community. 
 
With very best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Bruce Anderson 
Chair, Certification Body          
International Federation of Biosafety Associations 
 


